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MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: June 25, 2024 

TO: Medina Planning Commission  

FROM: Jonathan Kesler, AICP, Planning Manager 

RE: 2024 Comprehensive Plan Update, 2nd review and approval sought of 
the Preface, Introduction and Background and Context Sections.   

 

The hard work of reviewing the Comp Plan Elements is done and they were sent to the 
Puget Sound Regional Council (PSRC) and the state Department of Commerce (DOC) 
for their mandatory, approximately 60-day, review. While that is in process, this 
Commission did its first internal review of the Preface, Introduction and Background 
and Context Sections of the Comp Plan at the May 29th regular meeting.  
 
These sections, as you recall from last month, are not reviewed by any outside 
governmental body, but are shaped by Medina’s own governing bodies only. The 1st 
review changes recommended by the Commission on May 29th have been incorporated 
into these pages. In the packet, you will find the revised “clean” copy, along with the 
redlines that resulted from last month’s review. Staff seeks final approval of these 
sections so that they may move on to the City Council for final review in July. 
 

 


